Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Occupational Therapy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Occupational Therapy has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Amanda Maier on September 06, 2023. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition:
The Petitioner requested a Declaratory Statement regarding section 468.203(4), F.S., specifically as to scope of practice as it relates to body contouring and body sculpting purposes. The Petitioner seeks guidance as to whether performing body contouring and body sculpting services is outside the scope of practice for a licensed occupational therapist. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 49, No. 180, on September 15, 2023, in the Florida Administrative Register. The Board considered the Petition at its duly-noticed telephonic meeting held on November 6, 2023. The Board’s Order filed on January 25, 2024, declines to respond to the inquiries set forth in the Petition.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Occupational Therapy/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, telephone: (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail: Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
Please refer all comments to: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Occupational Therapy/MQA, at the above address.
